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C A L E N D A R 

 

Monday, December 13 ----- Christmas Program Rehearsal 
   

Tuesday, December 14 ----- Christmas Program Rehearsal 
   

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 15 ----- 
CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 

9:00 AM in Sanctuary 
   

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 16 ----- 
CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 

9:00 AM in Sanctuary 
   

Friday, December 17 ----- NO PRESCHOOL – Winter Break 
   

Monday, January 3, 2011 ----- PRESCHOOL RESUMES 

 

CHRISTMAS DVDs 

 

Professional videos of the Christmas Program are 

available for purchase.  Order forms will be 

available in the preschool office in the days leading 

up to the programs and following each program. 
 

The cost for the DVD is $24.00 which is the cost to 

the preschool. 

 

The videos make wonderful gifts for grandparents 

and other loved ones who would enjoy sharing this 

very special day but who cannot attend our 

traditional Christmas program.  Many families enjoy 

revisiting this singular day each Christmas as their 

children change and grow up. 
 

BAKERS!  BAKERS! CALLING ALL BAKERS! 
 

Overbrook has returned to the tradition of asking 

parents to bake cookies for the Christmas parties in 

the classrooms. 

 

Please donate a dozen cookies to your child’s 

classroom.  The cookies may be homemade or store 

bought homemade.  We prefer that the cookies be 

on disposable plates so no one loses a favorite or 

necessary personal serving piece. 

 

Please remember—NO NUTS OR 

PEANUTS/PEANUT BUTTER COOKIES!  We still 

have children, staff and other adults or siblings who 

are highly allergic to there products. 
 

THANK YOU SO VERY MUCH! 

 

 

 

OPPORTUNITIES FOR GIVING 

 

The Overbrook Presbyterian Church Friendship 

Class is collecting food and personal care items 

during the holiday season to benefit the 

Clintonville-Beechwold Community Resource Center.  

These items will be delivered in January on 

Epiphany,  the day that the Three Magi brought 

their gifts to the baby Jesus. 
 

There is always a great outpouring of charity in 

December, but people are hungry and hurting in 

January, too, when the largesse of the season is 

over. 
 

Boxes are in the entrance of the preschool to 

collect non-perishable food and personal care items.  

 

THANK YOU FOR SHARING 

 

A HOLIDAY WISH FOR ALL 

 

The staff of Overbrook Preschool wishes all of our 

families a joyful and peaceful Holiday season. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in the New Year. 
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